
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Planning & Stakeholder Relations Committee 
April 18, 2024 

 
Committee Members      Other Board Members 
Stephanie Turman – virtual     Jennifer Liptak - virtual 
Ann Ogoreuc – in person     Michele Zmijanac - virtual 
Ali Doyle – virtual      Lori Mizgorski – virtual 
        Joe Totten – virtual 
        Jeff Letwin – virtual 
         

1. Approval of Minutes 
The minutes of the March 14, 2024, Planning & Stakeholder Relations Committee were 
approved. 

 
2. Presentation of Updates on Bus Line Redesign Project (Derek Dauphin)   

The project’s intent is to conduct a comprehensive bus network stud to consider 
improvements to the system and to Improve the bus network to promote ridership, 
provide better access to frequent transit, create a simpler bus network, and promote 
equity. 
 
Input was gathered through planning studies, operator feedback, transit service 
requests, steering and stakeholder committee and the public. 
 
The draft plan will be reviewed internally through the summer, with public review 
following. 
 

3. Presentation of Final Homestead to McKeesport Corridor Plan (Seth Davis)  
The project aims to improve the safety, accessibility, and reliability through the corridor 
between Homestead and McKeesport. 
 
The plan includes several intersection redesigns, bus stop, and infrastructure improvements. 
PRT will continue to work with partner agencies to finalize the plan and fund construction. 
 
Leading up to the start of the Homestead to McKeesport project in 2022, PRT secured two state 
grants to apply towards the implementation of the proposed improvements. 
 



With no further business, the Planning & Stakeholder Relations Committee meeting was 
adjourned. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, May 16, 2024, in the fifth floor Board Room at 
Pittsburgh Regional Transit offices. 
 


